開學禮改期通知

各位家長:

因颱風迫近,原定明天 9 月 1 日(星期五)的開學禮將延至 9 月 4 日(星期一)舉行,學生須於 9:45 前穿着整齊夏季校服 到達學校。9 月 5 日(星期二)正式上課。

請密切留意校方和教青局發佈的訊息。



Notice of rescheduling of the Opening Ceremony

Dear Parents:

Due to the approaching typhoon, the opening ceremony originally scheduled on September 1 (Friday) will be postponed to September 4 (Monday). Students are required to be present at school in proper school uniform by 9:45a.m.). Regular classes will start on September 5(Tuesday).

Please pay attention to the information released by the DSEDJ and our School.

General Office

31/8/2023